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Jim Thorpe 5K run rescheduled for Nov.
1

Jim Thorpe 5K run rescheduled for Nov. 1

Oct. 28, 2008 -- Due to inclement weather, the Jim Thorpe 5K Run was cancelled on Saturday, Oct. 25.
It has been rescheduled for Saturday, Nov. 1.

In case of inclement weather the day of the event, call the Carlisle Barracks Information Line at
245-3700.
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